


 

March 27, 2020 

The Managing Director 
Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited 
Stock Exchange Building 
Stock Exchange Road 
Karachi 

The Chief Executive  
K-Electric Limited 
2nd Floor, KE House, Plot # 39/B, Sunset Boulevard 
Phase IV, Defence Housing Authority 
Karachi 

Subject: Public Announcement of Intention by Shanghai Electric Power Company Limited 
(“Acquirer”) to acquire up to 66.40% shares of K-Electric Limited 

Dear Sirs, 

Reference to the Public Announcement of Intention to acquire 66.40% shares of K-Electric Limited made 
by the Acquirer on September 30, 2019, Arif Habib Limited is acting in the capacity of Manager to the 
Offer for this acquisition. As part of the acquisition process, the Acquirer had requested an extension of 
90 days in making the Public Announcement of Offer which was to be made by March 28, 2020 as per 
Regulation 7(1) of the Listed Companies (Substantial Acquisition of Voting Shares and Take Overs) 
Regulations, 2017. 

In this regard, we hereby attach the approval from SECP for requested extension of 90 days for making 
Public Announcement of Offer, which now may be made till June 26, 2020. 
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